
From: Bob Hall   
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2022 10:47 AM 
To: Jack Crompton <jcrompton@whistler.ca> 
Cc: Arthur De Jong <adejong@whistler.ca>; Cathy Jewett <cjewett@whistler.ca>; Duane Jackson 
<djackson@whistler.ca>; Jen Ford <jford@whistler.ca>; John Grills <jgrills@whistler.ca>; Ralph Forsyth 
<rforsyth@whistler.ca> 
Subject: White Gold Beautification revote 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the RMOW. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you verify that the sender is legitimate and know the content is safe. 
 
Mayor and Council  
Resort Municipality of Whistler 
4325 Blackcomb Way 
Whistler, BC  V8E 0X5 
 
April 11/22 
 
Honourable Mayor and Council 
 
Bob Hall  
7229 Fitzsimmons Rd., S 
Whistler BC, V0E 0E6 
 
I have been at my White Gold location since 1968 and I am sending you this email to please 
revote the Underground Utilities/ Beautification Project for the following reasons; 
1) Costs have exceeded well over original figures  
    and have still not been confirmed. 
2) With going through Covid and now high inflation  
     this is wrong time to be adding further costs to  
     residents. 
3) Taxes are already very high and most long term 
     residents cannot afford another another lump  
     sum of over $ 46,000.00 per Home which could 
     cause further hardship for residents.  
4) Removal of Trees now that was not mentioned. 
5) Final design and cost still not confirmed to date  
     so how can the original vote be honoured? 
6) Disruption to households for years to complete  
     Project. 
Thank you for taking time to consider this matter further and asking you to please revote the 
project. 
The last thing I don’t want to do is to have to move out of  beautiful Whistler because of higher 
Taxes for Beautification that isn’t necessary. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Bob Hall 




